
 

 

Groom Creek Spaghetti Dinner Night 

  The Groom Creek Firefighter’s Association will once again 

be hosting its annual spaghetti dinner event on Labor Day Weekend, 

Saturday September 2nd. Dinner will take place at Station 41 and will 

be served between 5pm – 7pm. 

The meal includes spaghetti, salad, drinks, and dessert. All proceeds 

will benefit the Groom Creek Firefighter’s Association. 

Your Donation Helps! GCFFA will be accepting donations during 

the event. 

Special thanks to our sponsor LaBruzza’s Italian Ristorante! 

http://www.gcffa.org/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/1110+E+Friendly+Pines+Rd,+Prescott,+AZ+86303/@34.4751437,-112.4452217,17z/data=%213m1%214b1%214m5%213m4%211s0x872cd7e29c7aee8d:0xd6e0e98e6b0ff4ac%218m2%213d34.4751437%214d-112.443033

